
 

  

Upcoming Litters 

 
We are excited to announce we have 2 boy Toy Poodles that were born on July 

12th and who are now available for adoption!! 

Our New boys will be fully ready for their Furever homes come September 
13th. To Reserve your puppy please call or email Mike & Linda. 

 

 

 

Meet the Parents! 

 

 

Dad                                                           Mom 

                               
 

                         

                                      

 

**We are now accepting Applications and Deposits for our Newest Puppies** 

To reserve your puppy please call or email Mike and Linda 

(574) 773-0270           Mikechupp@live.com 



Meet our Newest Shepherd Puppies!!  

 

Our Newest Litter of Shepherd puppies were born on July 20th. 

We have 6 boys and 2 girls that will be fully ready for their 

Furever homes come September 14. We are now accepting 

deposits and applications to reserve puppies so please contact 

Mike & Linda.   

 

 

                                        Meet the Parents 

 

               Mom                                                                 Dad 

                                               

 

 

 

**We are now accepting Applications and Deposits for our Newest Puppies** 

To reserve your puppy please call or email Mike and Linda 

(574) 773-0270           Mikechupp@live.com 


